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welcome back 
Tutt Dragons!
Hello Dragon Family!
My name is Mr. Davis and I am super excited for the 2023-2024 school year at Tutt Middle School! I hope everyone had a great Summer break!

A little about myself: I am a retired Military Intelligence Senior Noncommissioned Officer, I believe in Scholarship and Service and enjoy helping our communities through Mentorship. As an educator I believe, in order to be a successful student, you must work hard, be ready to learn, develop time management skills, and ask questions! My classroom is a judgment free zone where no one can ask a “dumb” question. I believe the learning that will take place in my classroom is in the hands of the students and I am a facilitator of that information!

My expectations for all students is that they come to class prepared, ready to learn, and have all the necessary materials. Students must remain seated at ALL times. No food or drinks will be allowed in my classroom except for water. There will be exceptions on certain days but the students will be notified beforehand. For minor disciplinary infractions I will be using a school wide form, “The Dragon Way”, to document any minor infractions. This process includes verbal warnings, teacher intervention, potential afterschool detention, and finally office referral. After every documented infraction a parent will be notified by email or phone call.

Supplies Needed for class:
· 3 Ring binder (1’-1.5’ in)
· 1 package of dividers (5 total)
· [bookmark: _GoBack]2 Pencils or Pens
· Composition Notebook paper
· Coloring Utensils
· 2 Two pocket folders 
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Serving soldiers





